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The historic development of this residential block includes primarily 1½�story Kerfoot cottages. This vacant lot sat
within a row of nine Kerfoot cottages, and these cottages display only slight variations of roof heights, stoop heights,
materials, and façade designs. The “Kerfoot cottage” is named for W.D. Kerfoot, a well�known real estate developer
who was significant in the original development of this area. This new construction project is a good example of
fitting within the constraints of a unified historic streetscape. The single�family house has a similar massing, uses
compatible materials, and its design is in keeping with the architectural character of the adjacent historic cottages.
The Ukrainian Village District Extension was designated a Chicago Landmark on April 11, 2007.
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